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Final newsletter

We run down the clock to the last couple of days of 

classes, anticipating the joys and raptures that the 

hazy days of summer promise. We feel the growing 

heat when the sun shines and rejoice. ‘We are nearly 

there!’ is the backtrack to our lives at this time of the 

school year.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank each 

and every one of our students for the contributions 

you have made to our school community over the 

past year. It has been, once more, a privilege to have 

accompanied you on your educational journey.

We wish our departing 6th years the best of luck in 

June and beyond and we wish our 4th and 5th years 

every success in their end of term examinations.

Live in the present and embrace the future, dear 

students.

Enjoy what the summer brings!

Yvonne, Liam & Hugh

DEAR STUDENTS,

Congratulations to 6th year Sophia Noble who has 

received the Ad Astra Elite Sports Scholarship from 

UCD. There is only one Ad Astra Elite Sports 

Scholarship offered annually for Medicine. Well done!

Well done to 6th year student Adam Murphy who 

scored his first senior goal last Friday for St. Patrick's 

Athletic in the Premier Division. It was the winning 

goal in a 3-2 win over Cork City.  Photo by Mathew Lysaght 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT



UCAS

GUIDANCE Bridge Championship

6th Years
Can you believe it’s your last week at school? It’s been 

an absolute pleasure to work with you all this year. 

Congratulations on your graduation and the very best 

of luck in the Leaving Cert exams and beyond. We’re 

sending you lucky vibes! Remember, the best is yet to 

come. We would absolutely love to hear from you next 

year and if you’d be willing to come on our weekly 

webinar to tell current students about your college 

experience, that would be very much appreciated.

5th years
Planning on applying to UCAS next year? UCAS will 

open on Tuesday. Don’t miss Aoife’s talk on Wednesday 

in 2-3 at lunchtime on starting your UCAS application. 

Bring your device. Have you applied for Summer school 

at UCD yet? Book now to avoid disappointment.

Have a great Summer everyone

Aoife & Helen

Well done to 6th year student Adam Murphy who 

scored his first senior goal last Friday for St. Patrick's 

Athletic in the Premier Division. It was the winning 

goal in a 3-2 win over Cork City.  Photo by Mathew Lysaght 

Congratulations to Chris Liu (5th year) and Yumiko Li (5th 

year) who won The Institute of Education’s annual  

Bridge Pairs Championship. They are our gold medal and 

Cup winners. Well done also to our Silver medal winners  

Oscar Gao (6th year)  and Yudi Guo (6th year) and to our 

Bronze medal winners Kien Nguyen (4th year) and Yefim 

Semenov (4th year). Special thanks to Oliver Murphy for 

organising this event.

Congratulations to 5th year student Siomha Magee who 

finished 1st place in the Senior Girls 1500m Steeplechase 

and 3rd in the 1500m at the East Leinster Schools Track 

and Field Championships this month at the new UCD 

track in Belfield. Well done!

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT


